The following is a Rotary Foundation Minute provided by District 6220 Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name-er).  Please consider inviting Roger to visit your club to present a program and host a wine and cheese reception (or pizza and beer) to raise awareness for the Paul Harris Society.

Consider reading this Foundation Minute at your next club meeting and posting on your Face Book page and in your newsletter.



“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute.  Since it was founded more than 100 years ago The Rotary Foundation has invested more than $4 billion on life-changing, sustainable projects.

The Foundation helps Rotary members advance world understanding and good will and alleviate poverty.

For just sixty cents a child can be protected from polio.
$50 can provide clean water to fight waterborne illness.
$500 can launch an-anti bullying campaign and create a safe environment for children.

As impressive as those numbers sound, they are not as powerful as the woman in Haiti who thanked a visiting Rotarian by saying, “When Rotary gave us this well our children stopped dying.”

Might you be able to help by committing to Every Rotarian Every Year, The Paul Harris Society or an endowment donation?

That’s been a Rotary Foundation Minute.  Thank you.”

